
Donate to the Auction! 
 

The Rotary Club of Florence is proud to announce the upcoming 65th 
Annual Rotary Auction on Saturday, March 8, 2025.  
 
The Rotary Auction raises scholarship funds for our Siuslaw and Mapleton 
high school seniors, and Lane Community College students, and is 
described by many as the premier social event of the season here in 
Florence.  
 
If you’re interested in attending the auction (either by sponsoring a table or 
½ table, or purchasing individual tickets), please contact John Moore at 
wjm1008@yahoo.com.  
 
If you cannot attend or you simply wish to do more in support of this 
worthwhile event, you can still help students in our community realize their 
dreams by donating to the Rotary Auction. Here are two ways you can 
contribute: 
 

1. DONATE AN AUCTION ITEM. Donate an item to be auctioned at the 
event. Gift certificates to local businesses are very popular, as are 
tickets to sporting events or free stays at Air B&Bs or other 
“experiences.” Also popular are new items with broad appeal 
(handmade cutting boards, wine baskets, custom made benches, 
etc.) Even building/home supplies, like a load of gravel or mulch can 
be quite popular.  
 

2. MAKE A MONETARY DONATION. Monetary donations will go 
directly to helping the youth in our community achieve their dreams, 
whether that means attending college or trade school, getting help 
with Lane Community College tuition, or helping them pursue a 
certificate program. Please join us in helping young people in our 
community continue their post-high school education and training.  

If you would like to donate an auction item or make a monetary donation, 
please contact John Robertson at jack92551@aol.com. We need to have 
actual items (including any gift certificates) by February 7, 2025. Thank 
you for your generosity!! 

 


